
From: paul corell
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Re: your comments about my tardiness in submitting my e-mail comments about the Holtec

appointment to you last month
Date: Friday, March 06, 2020 1:32:33 AM

Dear Sir(s) (and Madames),

This sounds, to me, like a bureaucratic "harumph" of something that not only should they be
taking in tow regardless of the "timeliness" of the submittals, and they should please be
advised that I acted within 24 hours of when I found out that the deadline was supposed to be
on Feb. 18th (or so I thought it was 2/18/2020).

Furthermore, on Feb. 12, 2020, I was unaware of the need to submit email of protest to the
appointment of Holtec to take over at Indian Point, so I couldn't have very well sent it in then,
could I?

Sincerely, and in total dismay and protest against the so-called "experts", bureaucrats and
powers that be on the NRC - Paul Corell, 476 State Street, Brooklyn, NY 11217
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